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Belair Road retaining walls 
maintenance works 

Project update 

                  

 

 

Work update 

Essential maintenance work along Belair Road, 

below the Windy Point Lookout at Lynton are 

progressing well. This essential work is required 

to preserve the long-term structural integrity of 

this section of Belair Road.  

We are pleased to announce that the main part 

of this work, to upgrade the retaining walls, is 

complete. 

This will allow us to restore Belair Road to 

two way traffic from 7pm Friday 11 April 

2025.   

Some minor activities will continue where 

required, both day and night.  

 

Day works will be Monday to Friday between 

9am and 3pm. 

Nightworks as required Sunday to Thursday 

7pm to 6am. 

To keep everyone safe speed and some lane 

restrictions will be in place. Two-way traffic will 

be maintained during this work.  

No project work will be undertaken during the 

Easter holidays and Anzac Day from Thursday, 

17 April to Sunday, 27 April 2025 with Belair 

Road fully open to traffic both day and night. 

Please observe speed limits, lane restrictions 

and traffic controllers when travelling through 

the area.  

Please plan ahead and expect some delays. 
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Some noise disturbance can be expected at 

times while these works are completed, 

however we will manage the work to minimise 

disturbances as much as practically possible. 

Access to properties will be maintained 

throughout the works wherever possible, with 

advance notice provided if there is a need to 

temporarily restrict driveway access.  

 

Upcoming work 

Asphalting maintenance works will be 

undertaken along Belair Road, from the 

intersection of Springbank Road to Windy Point 

Lookout Carpark and will commence in May 

2025. 

To minimise disruption to all road users, the 

asphalt work will be undertaken at night under a 

road closure.  

More information about this work will be 

provided in advance.  

In the event of a catastrophic fire danger 

day, there will be no works scheduled on 

Belair Road. The road will be open under 

traffic management to maintain a safe 

evacuation route. For more information, 

refer to the Emergency access fact sheet. 

 

Public transport 

Public transport services on Belair Road will 

resume from first service Monday 14 April 2025.   

Further public transport information will be 

available via the Adelaide metro website, 

please visit www.adelaidemetro.com.au 

 

 

For more information 

• Call 1300 794 880 

• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/belairwalls 

• Email DIT.BelairWalls@sa.gov.au 

• Scan the QR Code  

 

 

 

 

https://www.dit.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0010/1450783/EMERGENCY_ACCESS_FACT_SHEET_-_20241125_-_APPROVED.pdf
http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/
mailto:DIT.BelairWalls@sa.gov.au

